
On October 4 the Faculties of Social Sciences and Arts of KU Leuven concluded a Memorandum of 
Understanding with Jamia Millia University (Delhi, India). This new agreement creates new 
opportunities for cooperation, especially in the fields of communication science and journalism 
studies with India, a country that has a vibrant and diverse media landscape. On the picture from left 
to right: Professor Biswajit Das (Director Center for Media Culture and Governance, Jamia Millia [met 
link naar: http://jmi.ac.in/ccmg]), Dean Luk Draye (Faculty of Arts, KU Leuven) and Dean Bart 
Kerremans (Faculty of Social Sciences, KU Leuven). In the meeting from the Faculty of Social Sciences 
also participated: Vicedean Leen d’Haenens, Professor Geert Bouckaert, Professor Chris Verschooten 
and Dr. Ria Laenen. 
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